Technology Coordinator Report AWSC August 2016

This period of time has been a time of maintenance and marination. Email and the area website
have been maintenance items. Cindy J and Wendy R have been added as editors to be able to
update specific web pages and they have been maintaining their respective web pages.
Combining the convention webpages and registration has been a successful trial and
convention 2017 will be using the area website in the same way. Risa G is the website editor
for convention 2016 and Gail G is the website editor for convention 2017.

We are marinating on the process of better event registration and how to include all events in an
easy to use way for those managing the events and those attending. We also have started the

Technology Task Force and our time frame is to have the report ready for spring AWSC.

Thanks to all for their support and suggestions as we move forward. | am grateful for the
opportunity to serve Area 9 in this role as technology coordinator.

Roger D. Technology Coordinator



